LAURENT BURELLE'S MESSAGE
TO SHAREHOLDERS

Ladies and Gentlemen, dear Shareholders,

It is with great pleasure that after two years during which our Shareholders' General Meeting has had to be
held behind closed doors in the context of the Covid-19 pandemic, we will meet again, for this important
moment in shareholder democracy.

Faced with the challenges and technological and societal changes in mobility, Plastic Omnium is equipped
to step up to the technological changes that a society based on innovation must face in the years to come.

Our teams are ready to meet the challenge.

Take care and I hope to see you soon,

LAURENT BURELLE,
CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
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